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4 March 2025 

Dear Families,  

Spring Cabaret Concert -Wednesday 2 April 2025, Main Hall, 6.30pm 

The Music Department is delighted to invite you to this year’s Spring Cabaret Concert. Many students will be 
performing in the school’s smaller ensembles (Chamber Choir, Jazz Band, A Capella vocal group and MAT 

Orchestra) alongside a number of soloists. Performances will include music from a wide repertoire, ranging 

from classics to music from the stage and screen.   

The evening, entitled “Cabaret”, is designed to allow students to perform in a more informal atmosphere.  

The audience will be seated at Cabaret-style tables and we request that you bring your own drinks and nibbles 

to enjoy during the event. 

I hope that you will be able to support our young musicians on what promises to be a fantastic evening of 

entertainment. It is advisable to purchase tickets in advance as space is limited. 

Individual tickets are £5.00 each and will go on sale on TicketSource on 26 March at 7pm. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss G Sheppard 
Subject Leader Music 

 
 

 


